From: Executive Director < MBlum@MCLeague.org>
To: Executive Director < MBlum@MCLeague.org>

Sent: Thu, Jun 19, 2014 7:53 pm

Subject: Marine Corps League Winter Conference 2015 Room Block Information

While we are on the subject of Midwinter Conference, with the approval of the Board of Trustees, we were able to change the dates for 2016 Midwinter to March 3, 4, & 5 with the business meetings on the 4th and 5th of March.

The reason for the change is to try to avoid the snow and overall terrible weather that has affected three of the past five Midwinter Conferences.

There will be a proposal coming from the floor to change the Bylaws going forward to allow us to schedule Midwinter in March for the convenience of our members.

Thanks and Semper Fidelis -

Mike

Michael A. Blum Executive Director Marine Corps League P. O. Box 3070 Merrifield, VA 22116-3070

Tel: 703/207/9588 FAX: 703/207/0047

E-Mail: <u>ExecDir@MCLeague.org</u>
Website: http://www.MCLeague.com

A veteran - whether active duty, retired, National Guard or Reserve - is someone who, at one point in his or her life, wrote a blank check made payable to "The United States of America", for an amount "up to and including my life". That is honor, and there are way too many people in this country who no longer understand that. ~ Author unknown.

If there is a file attached which you cannot open, please visit http://www.MCLeague.com/
Documents for important security updates that your system may require.